
 

  
IMPORTANT ORA MESSAGE 

 
  
 
 
In anticipation of Workday, ORA will be launching the following August 1, 2017:  

• PCRF-S will be used in lieu of the PCRF-L for non-competitive applications and progress reports 
• PCRF-L will have fields added and/or changed to be consistent with Workday terminology and to aid in 

reporting 
• Outbound Subawards will no longer go through Ariba and will be issued directly from Workday 

 
Updated documentation, as well as job aids and training, will be available on the ORA website in the coming 
weeks and will be highlighted at the ORA Quarterly meetings in August.  
 
 

  

 

 
If you have any questions, please email us at ora-si@miami.edu. 

 
For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
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